
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the 

past several years Perpetua has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho. I 

encourage you to permit the improvements proposed by the company and move the project 

forward using the Burntlog Road route. 

As the U.S. Forest Service and other state and federal agencies review the 2021 Modified Mine Plan 

and determine the course of action, I encourage you to consider the positive benefits Perpetua 

Resources will have on Idaho, especially now that the company has reduced its environmental 

footprint and made further improvements to water quality. This truly is a win-win opportunity for 

Idahoans and the environment. After years of careful scrutiny by regulators and the community, it is 

time for us to make these benefits a reality. 

Steve Lemmon 


